W NG
Py soc,

&
-
<]
<
i.

woﬁ“‘+

i @  d
o T

E

P

E

|

4

A-

02

A-

RM-

Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

D D-

MM

REGION IV-A CALABARZON
GATE 11, KARANGALAN VILLAGE
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26 December 2021

nal Memorandum
CORRENDUM TO REGIONAL MEMORANDUM NO., S. 2021

All Schools Division Superintendents

. Relative to Regional Memorandum No., s. 2021, re: REGIONAL WORKSHOP ON

THE HYFLEX TEACHING IN THE NEW NORMAL scheduled on December 27-29,
2021, this Office, through the Curriculum and Learning Management Division
(CLMD), informs the field that the workshop will be cancelled due to the
unforeseen circumstances.

The new schedule for the aforementioned activity will be on January 10-12,
2021.

Participants to this activity are select Master Teachers, Principals, Public Schools
District Supervisors, and Education Program Supervisors. They will be identified
and announced in a separate memorandum.

Usual support is highly expected. Other details from the previous memorandum
shall remain in effect.

For clarifications and queries, contact PHILIPS T. MONTEROLA, Regional
Coordinator and Focal Person of KRA 2 at (02) 8681-7249 local 420.

Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

Al

FRANCIS CESAR(B) BRINGAS
Regional Difector

“EXCELLENCE is a CULTURE and QUALITY is a COMMITMENT”
Trunkline: 02-8682-5773/8684-4914/8647-7487 local 420
Website: depedcalabarzon.ph

Document Inquiry : https://rda-teadoc.com/inquire
Facebook: DepEd R-4A Calabarzon




